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           8th September 2021 

ALL IRELAND FINAL - GOOD LUCK TYRONE 

To show support for the Tyrone Team we will be having a ‘Tyrone Non Uniform Day’ on Friday so all 

pupils are encouraged to wear ‘red and white’ to school. 

 

On behalf of our school community, we wish the Tyrone panel the best of luck and every success on 

Saturday and extend our particular best wishes to Michael Conroy, who represents Moy GAA on the panel. 

Tir Eoghain Abu!! 

 

SAFEGUARDING POLICIES AND CONSENT FORMS 

A summary of the ‘Child Protection Policy’ will be sent home later this week and a copy of the ‘Intimate 

Care Policy’ for children in P1 and P2 only. We would appreciate if you could complete the 

‘acknowledgement of receipt’ for these safeguarding documents and also ask that you complete the enclosed 

consent form (one per family) for trips and photographs etc. Please return all documents to the school. 

Thank-you in advance! 

 

Also, if anyone has a change of mobile number or address, please inform the school secretary as soon as 

possible.  

 

Mrs O’Reilly is currently updating our new children on the system so new parents to the school should be 

receiving school text messages shortly. We also ask that new families download the school website app for 

communication purposes. The link for the download is on the homepage of the school website. 

 
TIN WHISTLE LESSONS 

We plan to recommence tin whistle lessons this year with the P4 – P7 children.  We ask that all children in 

these year groups bring a D tin whistle to school. Tin whistles are for sale at the secretary’s office for a cost 

of £5.50 or can be purchased online. All tin whistles should be clearly labelled. Thank-you in advance! 

 

HYGIENE MEASURES 

Hand and respiratory hygiene are still major mitigation measures that we are using in school to reduce the 

risk of COVID-19 transmission. All children/staff are required to wash their hands/use sanitisers regularly 

throughout the school day. Good personal hygiene in terms of handwashing, respiratory hygiene (Catch it, 

Bin it, Kill it) and keeping distance where possible will be explained and encouraged to the children. To 

support this measure we would appreciate if the children could have their own small 

sanitiser.  
 

SWIMMING LESSONS 

Reminder: swimming lessons commence on Friday 10th September for the P6 children.  
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